Hall, Renee

From: ARCHIE GREENE <greenearchie503@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 22, 2024 2:50 PM
To: City Council and Mayor

[External Email]

Marti pier
Mayor and councilmembers,

As a great grandchild of Archie and Nancy Martin | am very concerned that the Martin pier NOT be
destroyed. | just learned of the planned or would have contacted you sooner.

Is there some way Ames' black pioneers and their gifts to the entire community be preserved?
Very cordially, Archie L.Greene (greenearchie503@gmail.com)




